Dear City Council,

I urge the Council to reconsider denial of my business. I understand and agree to all of the conditions that the Planning Commission recommended. I believe I was a little confused at the last meeting and may have been misunderstood. Ideally I would like the ability to have up to 18 cars, but if the City decides that 12 cars are the maximum then I will abide by that. I will do everything in my power to not violate the ordinances, and will weld shut the gate on Hessel.

I would also like to reassure the Council that I can have a successful business with the 12 limited cars. I currently operate a successful business with only 5 cars. The additional cars will allow me to run my business more efficiently and will allow me to provide for my family.

I wish to make a significant investment in Rochester Hills and have a thriving business and to raise my family in this great community. Please allow me this chance. Thank you.

Respectfully yours,

Syed Riaz Ahmed

Auto Rite, LLC.